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To whom it may concern 
 

I, Prof. MICHELA BACCINI,  certifies that the statistical analysis of the manuscript entitled “Comparative 

Analysis of Fecal Short Chain Fatty Acids (SCFA) Profiles in gut diseases”, was verified at the 

Department of Statistics, Computer Science, Applications “G. Parenti”,  University of Florence. 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

Sincerly, 

            Michela Baccini, Associate Professor in Medical Statistics 
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